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Dear Parents,
I hope you all enjoyed the bank holiday weekend especially the sunny weather which looks set for the week ahead. 

It’s the Summer Term already and it looks like it is going to be a busy one with a whole variety of different learning experiences for everyone. Last week our P6/7 pupils took part in the Garden for All challenge days at the high school. They all worked very well in their groups and produced some interesting garden designs; a hobbit theme, elements (earth, air, fire and water), animals theme and a fairy garden. Thank you to everyone who came along to watch their presentations too. 

Durness Diggers
The growing season has begun too.  Diggers start after school next Tuesday 3- 4pm all parents welcome. 
A separate permission form is attached. 

P6/7 Residential Trip

The P6/7 residential trip to Ridgeway Adventure is next Thursday/ Friday. A separate letter is attached to pupils attending. They will be taking part in lots of outdoor activities including abseiling, den-building and kayaking. Sunny weather would be an additional bonus!!

Cape Wrath Challenge Week (14th -20th May) 
As usual we will be taking part in various events during the running week.

Tuesday 16th 8pm: K’NEX Challenge Egg Race: This event is run by Durness Primary School as a fund-raiser. Families are very welcome to take part. It is usually finished by 9pm. If you can provide baking for this please let us know. 
Wednesday 17th: We will be marshalling and giving out ‘high fives’ at the village square for the Wednesday run. This run has now been re-named the Sandy Robbins Round Durness in honour of Sandy. 
Sandy took part in a number of Cape Wrath marathons and this Wednesday course was originally made by Sandy and Lucy. 

Thursday 18th May:  Beach Run: Starts at 1:30pm.  The three mile option is now only available for P7 pupils.  Fancy dress and a one mile run along the first beach, is open to all. 

Katy Lee
Acting Deputy
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